Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

JAN 16 7025
DIVISION ADVISORY
No. 021, s. 2025

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Secondary School Principals
All Others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned that the Polytechnic University of the
Philippines, Mariveles, Bataan Campus, will conduct its PUP College Entrance Test
(PUPCET) on March 9, 2025, Sunday.

In addition, before the entrance examination, PUP Mariveles, Bataan, shall hold
school-to-school campaign to promote this activity beginning, January 17, 2025,
provided, however, that this activity will strictly adhere to the provisions of DepEd
Order No.9, s. 2005 titled Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-On-Task
and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.

Attached is a copy of Letter from Dr. Rufo N. Bueza, Campus Director, which
disseminates the abovementioned announcement, for further details and inquiries.

CAROLINA S. \L{OLETA, EdD, CESO V
(~Schools Division Superintendent

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8 s. 2013, this
Division Advisory Is issued not for endorsement
per D.0. 28 5. 2001 only for the information of DepEd
Officials, personnel as well as the concerned public.
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Republic of the Philippines
POLYTECHNIC UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES o
= Office of the Vice President for Campuses

BAGONG PILIPINAS

January 13, 2025 DT

DR. CAROLINA S. VIOLETA

Schools Division Superintendent

Department of Education, Bataan Division Office
Balanga, Bataan

Dear Madam:

Please be informed that Mariveles, Bataan Campus will hold its PUP College Entrance Test
(PUPCET) on Sunday, March 9, 2025. This activity is the university’s tool to screen the
prospective enrollees of first-year students for the upcoming academic year 2025-2026.

As the undersigned aims to enhance the campus's presence in the community, we will open
additional relevant programs that will help our students gain quality education and the
graduates find decent jobs that will secure their future. In addition, before the entrance
exam is conducted, we have scheduled a school-to-school campaign to promote this activity
beginning this Friday, January 17, 2025.

In view thereof, the undersigned respectfully requests a list of Senior High Schools in the
province of Bataan. We would also like to request your endorsement of this PUPCET
campaign with the SHS Principals and Heads to make the dissemination of information to
the senior high school grade 12 easier for us.

Thank you so much and may this request merit your kind consideration and approval.

Very truly yours,

rDr RUFON UEZA
\Campus Direc
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